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The Pasadena Branch is reviving its newsletter in its simplest 
format. It will be published bi-monthly, the first one being sent on 
March 31, 2023. 


CM online evaluations are over and the results for teachers will be 
on April 3 and for parents and students on April 5. 

The State Office sends information to each teacher’s email, thereby 
eliminating a need for a CM Branch Chair. Do read the emails 
which come from the State Office.


Bach Festival, Branch level, will be held on April 1, at Steinway 
Piano Gallery. 


Branch Recital will resume on Sun April 30. Please note change of 
date. Branch Recital Chair is Naomi Lee Liggins. 


MTAC Pasadena is proud to present Judith Nesleny in a piano 
recital on Sunday, April 23 at Church of Our Saviour at 2.00 pm. 
Having joined the MTAC in 1962, she’s a member for 61 years. All 
teachers and interested students are welcome to attend the recital.  


2023 CM Senior Award Ceremony Event will be held at Cleaver 
Hall, Church of Our Saviour on Sunday, May 21 at 1.30-3.00 
pm. If you have a high school senior who is eligible for the Award, 
please let your student know and save the date.


Camille Hayes, long time member of Pasadena Branch,  passed to 
her rest in mid March, 2023. 


